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CITY OF WHEATLAND

CITY COUNCIL MEETING
STAFF REPORT

July 23, 2024
SUBJECT: Beale Expressway Project Status Report
PREPARED BY: Bill Zenoni, City Manager

Recommendation

Staff recommends that the Wheatland City Council receive the information presented on the
status of the Beale Expressway Project.

Discussion

The South Yuba Transportation Improvement Authority (SYTIA) was formed in 2017 under a
Joint Exercise of Powers Agreement (JPA) between the City of Wheatland and Yuba County to
facilitate these two entities ability to work together on shared transportation projects. SYTIA has
four board members — two from Yuba County (Gary Bradford and Andy Vasquez) and two
Wheatland City Council members (Mayor West and Vice Mayor Coe). The SYTIA Board
receives periodic updates on the status of transportation projects impacting both agencies.

At the June 18, 2024 meeting, the SYTIA Board approved the renaming of the East Wheatland
Expressway project to the Beale Expressway project. The Board also received an update on the
status of this project from Dokken Engineering and City Engineer Dane Schilling.

In order to keep all Wheatland Council members informed as this project moves forward,
Dokken Engineering and Dane Schilling will provide the City Council with an update on the
status of the Beale Expressway project at the July 23" City Council meeting.

Fiscal Impact

There is no fiscal impact. This is an information item only

Attachment
None



